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Your local police are accountable to your local community. With the police brutality charges surrounding the
George Floyd death, Democrats proposed legislation to reform police. If passed, “The Justice in Policing Act of
2020” would undermine state rights and create more entangling alliances with local law enforcement to gain
more control of them. Join Dr. Duke Pesta to explore why this is a bad idea and why it’s unconstitutional.

Take Action
Watch Local Police vs National Police1.
Learn More about “Support Your Local Police”2.
Consider creating a SYLP Committee3.

https://jbs.org/videos/%playlist%/local-police-vs-national-police/?utm_source=_pdf
https://jbs.org/sylp/?utm_source=_pdf
https://jbs.org/sylp/sylp-committees/?utm_source=_pdf
https://jbs.org/author/cspoehr/?utm_source=_pdf

